Telford Community Center YMCA, Inc.

1100 East Main, Richmond, KY 40475 (606) 623-9356, Fax (606) 624-4320





October 16, 1997

Paul O. Kelly

1830 E Dugan Hollow Rd.

Madison, IN 47250

Dear Mr. Kelly:

The man behind the tie and under the hat, "What a guy!"
Paul, I want to personally give you a big thank you for doing such a great job. Your mini-workshop on juggling multiple priorities was on target. Incorporating your life's experience and the importance of family seem to pull your whole presentation together. Of course going up the ladder of learning to juggle one step at a time will have a lasting impression, throw and catch.

On behalf of those attending the Kentuckiana Association of Professional Directors, YMCA, I want again to extend our appreciation for making such a contribution to the conference. The very best in the future.

Sincerely,

Fred Crump

Program Director